
Moretown Planning Commission 
Minutes 

February 17th, 2015 
6:30 PM 

Moretown Elementary School  
 

Present: Jonathan Siegel, Chair; Rube Scharges; Dara Torre 
Guest:  John Weir, Moretown Zoning Administrator 

 
Jonathan called the meeting to order at 6:33 pm. 
 
Rube made a motion to approve minutes of 1/20/15. Dara seconded the motion, 
which was adopted unanimously. 
 
Flood Resilience:  Dara described ongoing recruitment for the upcoming Leahy 
summit on floodwater resilience scheduled for 3/19-21.  Members discussed 
attendance at an upcoming Selectboard meeting on 3/16 at which resilience 
strategies will be on the agenda. 
 
Town Plan:  PC members delivered the draft plan to the Selectboard at their 2/9 
meeting. 
 
Zoning Updates:  John Weir shared a couple priority areas for zoning updates this 
year, including cottage industry and non-conforming accessory structures.  He 
offered to assist the planning commission in pursuing any needed updates as a 
result of the new town plan. 
 
CVRPC Update:  Dara attended the Central Vermont Regional Planning Commission 
meeting on 2/10.  A draft land use map was distributed, which will be compared 
against the town version. 
 
Jonathan made a motion to adjourn at 6:55. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Dara Torre 
February 19, 2015 
 
  

 
 


